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Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony on this proposed bill 

SB974. The timeframes required on this bill are not conducive to city land use 

application requirements. Reducing the timeframe works against the local 

jurisdictions. DLCD reviews require 35 days. Please reconsider this bill. 


